
 

 

Margaret River Senior High School  
invites you to attend 

Apprenticeship and  

Traineeship  

Information Night.   

Wednesday May 1st   

6 —7.30 pm 

@ MRSHS Library 
Come and explore the possibilities of full time, part time and 

school based options. This seminar is for Parent and Employers. 

Find out about new incentives for taking on trainees and  

apprentices, support systems available and engagement with 

youth before they leave school, while they continue their WACE.  

Hear from those already undertaking these opportunities, suc-

cess stories in this region.  Speakers include employers and rep-

resentatives from the Apprenticeship Support Network.  

RSVP TO MRSHS CAREERS CENTRE to BOOK YOUR PLACE. 

97570776 OR  Michelle.miller@education.wa.edu.au 

 


